CHAMPLAIN ISLANDS UNIFIED UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT
OFFICIAL WARNING

ANNUAL MEETING

The legal voters of the towns of Grand Isle, Isle La Motte, and North Hero, being the towns of the Champlain Islands
Unified Union School District are hereby notified and warned to meet at their respective polling places on April 30, 2024
(Grand Isle Residents at the Grand Isle Town office from 7:00am-7:00pm, Isle La Motte Residents of the Isle La Motte
Town office from 7:00am-7:00pm and North Hero Residents at the North Hero Town office from 7:00am-7:00pm) to vote
by Australian ballot on the following articles:

ARTICLE 1: Shall the voters of the Champlain Islands Unified Union School District approve the school board to
appropriate $10,311,759.70 which is the amount the school board has determined to be necessary for the
ensuing fiscal year?

POLLING PLACES

Grand Isle Grand Isle Town Office 7:00am-7:00pm
Isle La Motte Isle La Motte Town Office 7:00am-7:00pm
North Hero North Hero Town Office 7:00am-7:00pm

Ballots shall be transported and delivered to the Grand Isle Town Office in the Town of Grand Isle and there comingled
and counted by members of the Boards of Civil Authority of the several Town School Districts under the supervision of the
Clerk of the Champlain Islands Unified Union School District.

The legal voters of the Champlain Islands Unified Union School District are further notified that voter qualification,
registration and absentee/early voting relative to said annual meeting shall be as provided in Section 706u of Title 19 and
Chapters 43,51 and 55 of Title 17, Vermont Statutes annotated.

Adopted and approved at a duly noticed, called and held meeting of the Board of Directors of the Champlain Islands
Unified Union SchoolkDjistrict on March 28, 2024.

Brad Blanchette

Elaine Perry

Deborah Lang U
*The Champlain Island Unified Union School board will hold an informational meeting, in-person at the North Hero

School (6441 US Route 2, North Hero, VT) (with a remote option), on Monday, April 29, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Received for record and recorded in the records of the Champlain Islands Unified Union School District on March 28,
2024.

Melissa Boutin, District Clerk



